
Notice of Public Meeting Cancellation 

The meeting of Pensacola-Escambia Promotion and Development Commission (PEDC) 
scheduled for Tuesday, May 28, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. in the first floor conference room (#103) at 

CO:LAB, 418 West Garden Street, Pensacola Florida has been cancelled. 

For more information, please call (850) 898-2201 or send an email to 
pr@floridawesteda.com 


